
The Arkansas Communication and Theatre Arts 
Association &

Nehst Production Company 
proudly announce the Arkansas movie premiere of

Showing at the Ron Robinson Theatre in downtown Little Rock, located at 100 River Market 
Ave, at 7 pm on Monday, November 10th. 

Ticket prices are $10 

A portion of ticket sales will support the ACTAA Scholarship fund, providing scholarships for deserving 
speech students across our state for 75 years.

Q&A following the movie presentation with director and producer 
Michael Urie, from television’s Ugly Betty.

Tickets can be reserved through the ACTAA website at www.actaa.net

or  purchased at the door the evening of the premiere.

CONCESSIONS ARE AVAILABLE!!!

We look forward to seeing you there!!!
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